
 

 

 
 

Dear CEA Family, 

 

 The summer of 2016 has drawn to a close for us and what a wonderful one it was!          

At CEA we stayed busy the whole summer engaging in intensive artistic and academic programs, 

getting to know our new students, and preparing for a spectacular new year.  So, as summer 

has closed, we have opened our doors to the 2016-2017 school year prepared to embrace the  

joys and wonders of it all. 

 We believe in giving our students the tools to enable them to live their best lives.  The        

scholastic preparation they receive, the knowledge of and participation in creative processes,                  

the social skills, the self-assurance, the manners, the commitment to service, the capacity for          

empathy and compassion – all of these tools help them build a foundation for their lives and                

their happiness. 

 The work we do is immeasurably rewarding, but we do not do it alone.  We know that                  

we are in partnership with you to achieve these goals.  We truly are a team.  But team is not just             

a group coming together to work for a common goal.  As a team, we are a group of people who 

trust each other because it is that trust that allows us to work together to achieve these goals. 

 We are looking forward to a beautiful year as we work together to build a better world          

through the treasures of the children God has given us. 

 As always, my door is open to you.  I love hearing from you.  If you have any questions,               

any doubts, any beautiful things to say, any suggestions, please email me at 

mzubietadiaz@conchitaespinosa.com.  When I hear from you, the school grows and our connection 

grows stronger. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
       Many blessings, 
 
 
 
 
                                                               


